System Upgrade Notification

Dear Users,
We want to inform you that a system upgrade is scheduled for:

o Date: November 15, 2023
e Time: 10:00 PM - 2:00 AM (GMT)

During this time, the system will be unavailable for use. We appreciate your understanding and
cooperation as we work to enhance our services.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to our support team.
Thank you for your attention.

Best regards,

[Your Company Name]

[Contact Information]



